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Dear Ryu parents, 
 
Welcome to Ryu class at Nakayoshi Gakko! My name is Tiara Wirkkala, and I 
teach the Ryu class. I look forward to working with your child this summer as 
we explore Japanese culture and history.  
 
In Ryu class, we will explore the many aspects of the samurai spirit. In 
addition to the many projects we’ll work on together in class, students will 
participate in Taiko, study Japanese language, and make some delicious 
dishes in their cooking classes. We also will perform a play for one of the 
demonstrations during the second week.  It should be a fun and memorable 
experience! 
 
Please have students bring the following supplies to class: 
 

● Pens, pencils, eraser 
● Colored pencils 
● Markers 
● Crayons 
● Glue stick 
● Scissors 

 
Thank you for helping us prepare for our classroom projects. If you have any 
questions, please feel free to e-mail me at ​tiararenae@gmail.com​.  Dozo 
yoroshiku onegai shimasu.  
 
Looking forward to meeting you soon, 
 

Tiara Wirkkala 
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